
Balam Balam Phoebe
Mur Murra Whole class!
Duan Sarah & Jaxson W.
Yulawil Aryan
Wirrap Dom
Guwak Leo
Njana Nganity Kaylan
Music Malakai

Hello families, 
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Thank you! Thank you! Thank you!
Thank you to all the families who came to our Hello 
Night last week and enjoyed a sausage or veggie burger, 
a cold drink and chatting with teachers and other 
families. It was great to have so many join us for the 
night - and lovely way to meet other families. 

Thank you also for the great 
turn up at the Marong Cup - 
especially to our volunteers 
and runners for the School 
Race - we came 2nd!! Great 
effort for Mr Darmody’s first 
event! A special thanks to Chris 
Ring for representing us on the 
committee and organising our 
volunteers!

Swimming 
Well done and thank you 
to Imogen and Brooklyn for 
representing St Peter’s proudly 
at the Catholic Swimming 
Carnival last Thursday! 

Shrove Tuesday 
(Pancake Day) and Ash Wednesday this week.
This morning we had pancakes for breakfast at school 
for Shrove Tuesday. A day when we symbolically use up 
all the yummy foods to prepare for Lent - starting with 
Ash Wednesday - tomorrow. All families are invited to 
join us for our Ash Wednesday liturgy at 9am tomorrow 
morning here at school.

Learning Conversations 
The first of our Learning Conversations 
nights is tonight from 3.30pm - 6pm. The 
second night will be Wednesday next week - 
1st of March.  We ask all families to book in 
for a learning conversation with each of your 
children’s teachers. Bookings can be made 
via the PAM App, with the office or with your 
child’s teacher.

School Closure Day
Thank you all for your support for our Maths Curriculum 
Day yesterday - this year our curriculum focus is Maths - 
and yesterday was a great way to start off our focus!

School Photos Next Week!!
Our school photos will be taken by Arthur Reed Photos 
on Monday 27th February. There is no need to return 
any forms or money to school prior to photo day. Unique 
image codes will be given to all students on/after 
photo day so families can register online. When images 
are ready to view all parents who have registered will 
be notified by SMS and email and you can create your 
order.

Let the words you speak always 
be full of grace Colossians 4:6

A moment in Prayer
Dear God,
Please bless us all as we begin the season of Lent. 
Help to understand the sacrifice Jesus made for us. 
Help us to make extra time to prepare our hearts 
and pray during Lent.
Amen.

God Bless, Jen & Jeremy

AWARDS
Term 1 Week 3  

The Co-Principal Award
Last week’s award 
winner was Casper. 
Casper has shown all 4 
School Values especially 
excellent Care for 
Others by the way he 
helps other students 
and brightens their day 
with his warm smile 
which he shows to 
everyone he meets. CO-PRINCIPALS AWARD
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Good afternoon families
Welcome to Term 4!
What an amazing first week back we had last week. 
Thank you. Almost every child was here every day! We 
ask that all families make a really big effort to get every 
child here every single day this term as it is our goal to 
have every child read to at least one adult every day as 
we have missed listening to them all so much. Please 
help us by having your child at school every day.

Prep teaching news
As you are aware Lauren White replaced Erin Garside 
in the Prep room (Mummumburra) on a Monday and 
Tuesday last term. Lauren is going to continue this term 
as sadly, Erin Garside will not be returning to St Peter’s. 
We wish Erin all the very best for the future and know 
that Lauren will do an amazing job continuing teaching 
Mummumburra with Olivia.

Hats
Please remember that everyone needs a SCHOOL HAT 
every day this term. Please call the office to purchase 
a new one if you can’t find the old one, or it no longer 
fits. If a child does not have a hat they will be asked to 
play under the COLA.

Important Dates
There are several important dates coming up this term. 
We have a couple of Public Holidays and two School 
Closure Days, we have some big events planned and 
a couple that we are still unsure of - we ask that you 
please keep an eye on the calendar of events in the 
Newsletter and on the Website.

Cancellations
We also have a couple of cancellations due to ongoing 
Covid Restrictions: 
We will no longer be able to provide Swimming lessons 
for the Prep, 1s & 2s as only Outdoor pools are 
currently open and our lessons for the little ones are 
held indoors. Please be aware then, over summer, that 
your child has not had their usual lessons just prior to 
the season and be especially mindful of their ability 
whenever you take them to the water.

The 3/4 and 5/6 Camps will still not go ahead. We 
know that regional Victoria is allowed to have camps, 
but we no longer have any bookings as ours were 
scheduled to go ahead earlier in the year. Both the 3/4s 
and 5/6s will hold special activity days for the students 
later in the term to help fulfil some of the goals of their 
camps - building resilience, developing social skills and 
having fun to name a few.

End of Year Celebrations
We are still unsure what our End of Year Celebrations 
will look like. If the restrictions stayed as they are now, 
we would not be able to have either our Mass or Take-
away dinner back at school. We will let you know as we 
get closer to the end of year what we will be able to do.

Prep Transitions 
Currently we are still planning on having our 4 Transition 
Days for our 2021 Prep students. We are able to do this 
because we have a small number of students and we 
can spread out in our spaces. The dates will be listed 
below. The children come to school for about an hour 
to meet the other children starting next year and to 
get to know the school. These transition times are a 
vital part of helping them settle in and be comfortable 
in our space. Luckily we have many siblings of current 
students starting next year so they will be able to help 
all the new children.

Year 7 Transition
At this stage 2021 Year 7 students are not able to 
have their normal Transition Days at the secondary 
schools. This is due to the large number of students and 
parents involved in entering secondary school. Some 
of the colleges have 300 students starting, so you can 
imagine how difficult it would be to keep socially distant 
in these circumstances. We are currently working with 
the secondary schools to see what/how they can offer 
some transition sessions that look different to normal. 
Again, we will let you know when we have further 
information.

Book Week Celebration
Our Book Week was postponed earlier in the year as 
we were in the middle of remote learning. We have 
rescheduled it for Week 3 - October 19 - 22. (23rd is a 
Public Holiday).
We will have our Dress Up Day on Thursday the 
22nd of October. We ask that you don’t go out and 
spend money on a costume, but that you get creative 
with what you have at home to celebrate a favourite 
book or story or character. 
We will also have the Book Fair - but again it will look 
a little bit different. This time the kids will visit the 
Fair and complete their ‘wish list’ then the purchasing 
is done online at home. The Book Fair will run later in 
the term (last 2 weeks of November). If you have any 
questions, please call the office.

A moment in Prayer
October is the Month of the Rosary. It is a special time 
to pray the Rosary to ask Mary to bless us and pray for 
us to her son, Jesus. We encourage you all to think of 
some special intentions and special people and say the 
Hail Mary with your children and families.

Hail Mary, full of Grace,
The Lord is with you.
Blessed are you among women 
And Blessed is the Fruit of your womb, Jesus.
Holy Mary, Mother of God,
Pray for us sinner now
And at the hour of our death.
Amen.

Stay safe, God bless, Jen & Mick

Everyone must wear 
a hat outside during 
Term 1 and Term 4. 
Please ensure your 
child has a school hat 
to wear everyday. 
ALL hats must be 
clearly named.
School bucket hats 
are availble to order 
$10.95 + optional 
name embroided $3. 



You can find this calendar on the home page of our website

Tuesday - 5/6 Ngana-nganity
Wednesday - Duan/Mumumburra 

Thursday - 3/4 Yulawil

DJAK-TJARRA
WHO’S AT

THIS WEEK

 Ecological 
STEWARDSHIP        PROJECT

Mrs. Lauren White - Eco-Stewardship Coordinator

St. Peter’s Primary School 



Catholic 
IDENTITY

St. Peter’s Primary School 

Mr. Miggy Podosky. - Catholic Identity Coordinator

7th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Something to 
Think About

The main point is that 
fasting and other works 

of piety are directed 
towards God, not other 

human beings. I wonder if 
I could do a good turn for 
somebody without anyone 

knowing about it?

The Story
Like any relationship, our 

relationship with God must 
be nourished by time spent 

with God in quiet and in 
private. It is during these 
moments of intimacy with 

God that we allow ourselves 
to be transformed little by 

little into God’s image.

The Scriptures    Matthew 6:1-6, 16-18
‘Beware of practising your piety before others in order to be seen 
by them; for then you have no reward from your Father in heaven.

‘So whenever you give alms, do not sound a trumpet before you, 
as the hypocrites do in the synagogues and in the streets, so that 
they may be praised by others. Truly I tell you, they have received 

their reward. But when you give alms, do not let your left hand 
know what your right hand is doing, so that your alms may be 

done in secret; and your Father who sees in secret will reward you.

‘And whenever you pray, do not be like the hypocrites; for they 
love to stand and pray in the synagogues and at the street 

corners, so that they may be seen by others. Truly I tell you, they 
have received their reward. But whenever you pray, go into your 
room and shut the door and pray to your Father who is in secret; 

and your Father who sees in secret will reward you.

‘And whenever you fast, do not look dismal, like the hypocrites, 
for they disfigure their faces so as to show others that they are 

fasting. Truly I tell you, they have received their reward. But when 
you fast, put oil on your head and wash your face, so that your 
fasting may be seen not by others but by your Father who is in 

secret; and your Father who sees in secret will reward you.

Every day your child can 
enjoy a delicious free healthy 
breakfast from 8:30 in the 

Djak Tjarra (Enviro).  We have 
a range of cereals, toast, fruit, 

juice and yoghurt. Yummo!!

Available on Fridays. 
Contact the wellbeing 

team if this is something 
that would benefit 

your family.



If your child is keen to play footy but you need boots. 
We have a few spare pairs. Sizes 9, 6, 3 and 2.  

See Jake Wilkinson or email 
jwilkinson@spbendigo.catholi.edu.au 

if you would like a pair. 


